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Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians,  

I hope this letter finds you all filled with anticipation and excitement as we prepare to embark on 
a brand-new academic year at Pueblo High School. On behalf of the entire faculty and staff, I 
extend a warm welcome to our returning students, as well as to all the new faces joining our 
school community. Together, we will make this year a journey of growth, achievement, and 
memorable experiences.  

At Pueblo High School, we believe that each school year presents an opportunity for personal 
growth, academic excellence, and the exploration of new possibilities. Our dedicated teachers 
and support staff are committed to providing a nurturing and engaging learning environment 
where every students can thrive and realize their full potential.  

To our returning students, welcome back! I am thrilled to witness your continued progress and 
success as you advance to the next grade level. You have already demonstrated your resilience, 
adaptability, and perseverance, and I am confident that this year will bring new accomplishments 
and exciting opportunities for you to explore. Embrace every challenge as a chance to learn and 
grow and remember that your journey at Pueblo High School is a steppingstone toward a bright 
future.  

To our new students, let me extend a special welcome to you. Starting at a new school can feel 
both exciting and a littler nerve-wracking, but rest assured that you are joining a caring and 
supportive community. Our dedicated teachers, counselors, and fellow students are here to help 
you settle in, make new friends, and discover all the wonderful opportunities that await you. 
Embrace the diversity of our school community, be open to new experiences, and I am certain 
you will soon feel right at home.  

To the parents and guardians, thank you for entrusting us with the education and well-being of 
your children. We recognize the vital role you play in their academic journey, and we are 
committed to fostering a strong partnership between home and school. I encourage you to stay 
actively involved in your child’s education, attend school events, and maintain open lines of 
communication with our teachers and staff. Together, we can provide the support and guidance 
necessary for your child’s success.  

Once again, welcome to the new school year! Let us embark on this journey together, united by 
the common goal of providing our students with the best possible education and a foundation 
for lifelong success.  

With Love, 
Mr. Frank Rosthenhausler 


